
 
 
 

 
 

CORONER’S COURT OF WA 
 

Daily Operations of the Coroner’s Court 
Update 1 February 2021 

 
 

The wellbeing for all who come into contact with the coronial system continues to be of 
the utmost importance to the Coroner's Court.  For the purposes of the lockdown 
announced yesterday by the Government of Western Australia the following measures 
apply for the five days between 1 February 2021 and 5 February 2021 inclusive (the 
lockdown period). 
 

In-Court matters 

 Please check the webpage for inquest hearings listed during the lockdown period. 

 The February 2021 Call Over List is adjourned to Friday 12 February 2021. 

 
 

Registry and Counselling Services  

In-person counselling services that are provided by the Coronial Counselling service are 
suspended over the lockdown period.  However telephone counselling sessions can still 
be arranged by contacting the court by telephone or email applications. 
 

Appointments with senior next of kin for access to evidence obtained are suspended over 
the lockdown period. 
 

The lodgement of documents, files, correspondence or any other supplementary 
information maybe lodged by email (coroner@justice.wa.gov.au) or by post, over the 
lockdown period. 
 

Any further updates on the Court’s services and practices will be made available on this 
website. 


